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General June Updates 
The end of the school year is quickly approaching! Please review the following important information and reminders: 

 

1. Returning Items: have your student(s) collect and return to school any library books, athletic uniforms, 

textbook etc. to their teachers, coaches or sponsor that may be around your home. 
 

2. MyEd BC Account Access: All MyEd BC Student Family accounts will be suspended by August 8, 2025.  As 

such there will be no access to the published learning update (report card) after August 8, 2025.  If you 

foresee the need to access your published Learning Update during the summer, we suggest printing a hard 

copy or saving a digital copy to a medium that you can access. Returning students’ accounts will be 

reactivated on the first day of school – September 2, 2025. If you need support with this over the summer, 

you can contact the main office via email churchill@vsb.bc.ca. This summer, the Churchill main office hours 

will be 8am-12pm Monday-Friday. Please note, the office will be closed from August 5-15.   

3. IE Days and End of Semester 2:  As June draws to a close, please be aware that that the last day of student 

attendance is Tuesday, June 24th.  Some of our students, however, will require additional time to finish up 

Semester 2 activities and assessments.  Teachers will be inviting those students to attend classes on 

Semester 2 IE days, Wednesday, June 25 and/or Thursday, June 26, 2024.  Student attendance on these 

days is by invitation only.  Teachers will be informing students (verbally in class) and parents (via email) 

about required attendance by the end of day on Wednesday, June 18, 2025. Please note that if a student 

does not attend as requested by the teacher, they may be at risk of not completing that course.  If you have 

any questions, please contact the specific course teacher. NOTE:  We will be running a Wednesday bell 

schedule from June 20-26.  There will be no FIT sessions on these dates.  
4. Yearbooks: yearbooks will be distributed on June 17th during P4 and extra yearbooks may be available for 

purchase after that.  The QR code is available at the office for late purchases. 

  

 

Notice of Late Return 

If for any reason you know that your student(s) will not be returning to school for the start of the school year and 

expect to return LATER THAN noon on Friday, September 5, 2025, but prior to Monday, September 29, 2025, please 

fill in the Notice of Late Return form and submit to the office or email it to churattendance@vsb.bc.ca.  The link to 

this form can be found here . 

 
 

 J u n e  2 0 2 5  S i r  W i n s t o n  C h u r c h i l l   

 

Churchill Update  
 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/sir-winston-churchill 
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Semester 2 Report Cards 

Semester 2 final report cards will be published on Thursday, June 26 @2pm on MyEd BC.  IMPORTANT: please log 

into the MyEDBC Student & Family Portal to view the final report.  If there are problems signing in to MyEd and your 

account is disabled, please email churchill@vsb.bc.ca to have your password reset.  
 

SWC Carnival: June 24th  
Our annual end of year School Carnival will take place Tuesday, June 24th from 12:15pm-3:05pm. There will be 

performances, food trucks, games, basketball, volleyball and spike ball tournaments available for students to enjoy.   
 

Grad Update 🎓 
As you know, our Grad Ceremony is on June 17th at the Orpheum Theatre. On Wednesday, we did a practice run 

highlighting several parts of the ceremony with your grade 12 student.  They also received their gown/stole/cap, 2 

complimentary tickets, and an Instructions for Churchill Grad Ceremony letter. This letter has been shared with 

parents via email and contains important information for Grad.  Please be sure to read thoroughly.  
 

School Fees and Calendar for 2025-26 
The calendar for the 2025-2026 school year has been posted to the website and can be found here.  

District approved school fees, general and courses, have been posted to the website and can be found here . 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

• Grad Dinner & Dance, 6-11pm Fairmont Waterfront   June 13 

• Grad Ceremony, 7pm Orpheum Theatre    June 17 

• Last Day of Classes & SWC Carnival     June 24 

• Semester 2 IE Days       June 25, 26 

• Reports Online, 2pm       June 26 

 

 
 

THANK YOU FOR HELPING US SUPPORT OUR SWC STUDENTS. HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER! 
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